
Dear All

I would like to start this newsletter by saying that I am extremely grateful to
those of you who continue to support our little school. Thank you for supporting us
with our events in school. It makes it possible for us to create special memories for
our children and families. 

Miss Horsbrough is still unwell at this time. I am very fortunate to have an
incredible group of adults who work tirelessly for our children and families. They
continue to go above and beyond the call of duty for us, and I am so proud to work
alongside them. In addition, to add further capacity and strategic support, Miss
Carrie Green, an Executive Principal from Bramley Park Academy, will be in school
on a regular basis. Bramley Park Academy is a Wellspring school and therefore
Miss Green very much leads with the same values and vision as Elements.

It is a busy time in school. Our long-awaited Christmas Fayre is currently going on
in the hall, and I am currently sitting listening to the giggles and excitement of our
children as they wait to see Mr Claus himself. I will inform you next week of how
much we raised during this event. I would also like to say a HUGE ‘thank you’ to our
fantastic PTA group, who again have managed to create some fantastic events
for us as a school to enjoy. 

Please read this newsletter carefully for updates around Christmas festivities.
There’s a special mention to last week’s ‘Stars of the Week’ too! 

Have a fantastic weekend - I’ve heard there might be snow!

Mrs L Martin 
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Christmas Performances

Our children our working hard practising

their Christmas performances for you.

You will receive 2 tickets per family.  All

shows will start at 2pm in the Hall. Please

arrive at 1:45pm

Reception -Monday 13th December 

Year 1  - Monday 13th December

Year 2 - Tuesday 14th December

Year 3 -  Tuesday 14th December

Christmas PartyOur children's Christmas party days

are listed on the right. 

Children can come dressed in their

party clothes on the day of their

party.

After School Club 
Our after school curriculum clubs will finish on 4th December for

this term. (this does not include touchdown) Please contact the

office if help is needed.

Reception - Friday 10th December 

Year 1 - Thursday 9th December

Year 2 - Wednesday 8th December

Year 3 - Monday 6th December

Uniform
We are very proud of our uniform here at Elements, please ensure

your child is wearing an Elements white polo shirt and black

shoes. Trainers are not permitted.

We ask that children do not wear jewellery to school. If your child

has pierced ears, small studs are permitted, however these must

be covered or removed for PE.

A full list of uniform can be found here on our website

Our school uses the McKie Mastery Power PhonicsTM and Power ReadingTM

programme. Attached in the email is more information and a discount code for

you to purchase tools to help your child at home

Phonics at home

https://elementsprimaryschool.co.uk/pupils/uniform-and-school-day/
https://elementsprimaryschool.co.uk/pupils/uniform-and-school-day/


Christmas Fayre: 26th Nov

Christmas Jumper Day: 17th Dec

Events For
Your Diary

Stars of the Week

Well done to all our children 

Attendance
Stars
Diamonds
Shine
Dazzle
Inspire
Discover
Motivate
Excel
Whole school

 

96.6%
98.7%
91.2%
97.5%
97.2%
92.9%
94.8%
99%
95.9%


